
Dear Corpus Christi Family, 
This week, we were notified that a member of our parish has tested positive for the 
Covid-19 virus. Please remember this parishioner in your prayers. This member of our 
parish family was last in our church two Saturdays ago—Nov. 21-- at the evening Vigil 
Mass.    We continue to follow all Federal, State, and Diocesan Guidelines regarding 
mitigation, sanitization, and social distancing and are exercising every effort to keep 
everyone as safe as possible. As part of this process, we are sanitizing our church after 
every Mass. We ask that anyone who is ill, please do not attend Mass. Bishop Gainer 
has extended the dispensation from attending Mass, and you may view the live stream 
of the Holy Mass from Corpus Christi via Facebook & YouTube on Saturday at 5:00 PM, 
and each Sunday at 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM & 6:00 PM, as well as each weekday at 8:30 
AM. If you have a concern and wish to speak with us, please contact the Parish Office. 
 


